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For	your	Consideration:   
Life is as we know it is changing rapidly as the Coronavirus moves across 
the world.  What does this mean for SM Sailing?  Unknown at this 
time.  Many clubs have decided to close voluntarily.  Governor Baker's 
declaration yesterday regarding gathers should mean the temporary closure 
of the rest.  
 
The next set of announcements we can expect to hear will be from US 
Sailing regarding Instructor courses.  As of this morning, they have cancelled 
all course though April 15th.  Those registered for an April class should 
expect an e-mail from them soon. 
 
SM Sailing will not make decisions on our summer regattas until June 1st at 
the earliest.  We recommend that Yacht Clubs wait until that date too.  Yes, it 
is a brave new world, but I a hopeful that things will "return to normal" as we 
enter the summer.  Until then, practice social distancing, check on each 
other, and wash your hands. 



Zim	Sailing	Annual	Spring	Sale	and	Boat	Swap	on	
April	4th,	2020	now	an	on-line	event 
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